
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 20 December 2016 1:03 PM 
To: 'Sophie Ismail'; Julian Arndt; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au 

Subject: RE: Timetabling - AM2015/2 - Four yearly review of modern awards - Family friendly work 
arrangements 

 
Good afternoon 
 
I refer to the above matter.  
 
Vice President Watson has advised that the Commission is not disposed to vary the directions issued 
in this matter without first hearing from the parties. A short mention hearing has been listed to be 
conducted by telephone at 11.30am tomorrow, 21 December 2016. 
 
Any party wishing to attend this telephone Mention and/or Directions hearing should advise 
Chambers of their best contact telephone number at chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au by 10.00am 
Wednesday, 21 December 2016. 
 
Please see Notice of Listing confirming the above. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Williamson 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
Tribunal Services Branch 
 
Fair Work Commission  
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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